Dear Jeffrey

Please see attached catalogue for D/3672.

I apologise for not getting back in touch sooner but we are revisiting access restrictions on private archives and a colleague, Graham Jackson, will contact you in the new year.

Yours sincerely 

David Huddleston.

David

I seem not to have got a further reply after your last email of August 2004. 

I raise the matter again as I have been contacted by a research student who wishes to know about the Strasbourg case. I told him I had an electronic version of the catalogue but then found I had not. 

I attach the earlier correspondence.

An early emailing of the electronic version of the D/3762 catalogue would be much appreciated so I could reply to this individual.

Jeff

14 December 2006.

From: "Huddleston, David" david.huddleston@dcalni.gov.uk

To: "'jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

Subject: NIGRA archive D/3762

Date: Wed, 18 Aug 2004 13:50

Dear Jeffrey

Thank you for your letter dated 10 August 2004 to Anne McVeigh. Anne no

longer works in Access and is based down in our Public Search Room so I have

been asked to reply. At this stage I am trying to get to grips with the

current access arrangements for the NIGRA archive. I will then be in a

better position to deal with the points that you have raised.

You also mentioned your collection of Casement material and I will refer

this to a colleague in the Records Administration Section as they have

responsibility for the acquisition of records. They will contact you

directly.

It may be useful to have a meeting to discuss some of the Access issues and

so I will be in touch soon.

Yours sincerely

David Huddleston
NORTHERN IRELAND GAY RIGHTS ASSOCIATION

56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG

Tel (028) 90664111

jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

Dr A.M. McVeigh

Access Officer

Public Record Office of Northern Ireland                              Your ref. D/3762

66 Balmoral Avenue

Belfast

BT9 6NY                                                                                10 August 2004 

Dear Anne,

As I think you know a number of people (inc. two Americans) have recently been viewing the NIGRA archive at PRONI. A couple have asked me about the access rules. I therefore checked our earlier correspondence and the classification scheme document.

I am not quite sure now as to the reasons but there are a number of asterixed files about which NIGRA has no concerns that are subject to access restrictions. Indeed we would be happy for every file now to be fully accessible, on request, to any reader without NIGRA having to be involved. The exception is that one we agreed should be withheld (D3762/1/8/17) although I wonder if such a closure needs to continue until 2076 as stated. Should it be 2006 (i.e. 30 years on)?

I don’t think your staff are necessarily aware of who they would have to contact in NIGRA to get the required permission and I for one might not always be around. It makes things very difficult for researchers who have not time to await NIGRA’s pleasure.

The requirement regarding publications could also be altered, so far as we are concerned, to only oblige users to provide NIGRA/PRONI with a copy of their work after publication/writing.

Finally is it possible for the NIGRA deposit catalogue to be provided to us electronically? This would simplify matters for the organisation when researchers enquire about what documentation is available as we could email it to them.

On another subject, I have a fair amount of material, many (35) folders involving correspondence with relatives, other authors and interested parties, black diary copies, photograph albums, around 30 related books, some tapes, videos and other publications connected to my biography of Roger Casement. They constitute a mini-library and Casement archive which exists nowhere else in Northern Ireland. 

Would PRONI be interested in having a look at them with a view to purchase?

Best wishes

Jeffrey Dudgeon

NIGRA Treasurer
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